From:

Nick Lyon

To:

Miles, Richard C., Fitton, Stephen

CC: Date: Yontz, Susan 9/1/2011 3:34 AM

Subject:

Re: MQC3 Funding for 2012

At this point I would assume they will continue.

Sen Kahn has cut a deal with SBO to reduce worker rates 5 cents an hour to fund the MQCCC, but has to get sign-off from the House, which won't be easy, so their exact status for FY12 is not yet certain.

SBO told me this yesterday (Tuesday). The reduction proposal should not be shared publicly yet.

----Original Message-----

From: Richard C. Miles

To: Lyon, Nick <LyonN2@michigan.gov>
To: Fitton, Stephen <FittonS@michigan.gov>
Cc: Yontz, Susan <YONTZS@michigan.gov>

Sent: 8/31/2011 5:54:38 PM Subject: MQC3 Funding for 2012

Should we still assume that there is no state funding available for MQC3 in FY 2012? We have a meeting with them tomorrow (Thursday) about their closure, so it would be good to know exactly what their status will be.